## POS Membership Meeting – Tuesday, October 20, 2015

The meeting was called to order by the President, Elaine Dreidame at 7:00 PM followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call showed all Board members present with the exception of Cliff Weiner, excused and Ron Husted, absent.

The minutes of the September meeting were approved as read.

The Treasurer's report noted during September 2015 receipts were \$19,295, expenses \$19,141, net operating cash flow \$144, and operating cash \$128,210. Compared to 2014, these numbers were all positive primarily due to successful advertising and elimination of the Bulletin for one month.

We need a volunteer to pick up our donuts from Publix to go with our after-the-meeting coffee. Let us know if you are willing.

Membership reported that applications for 2016 will be in the mail in a week or so. As promised earlier, we will offer 1, 2or 3 year memberships. All applications will include resident information for your convenience. If there happen to be errors, please correct, otherwise indicate the length of membership you desire and the cost thereof and return with your dues payment.

Three attendees won \$30 each in our cash raffle.

Open forum: Questions posed may be answered in future Bulletins.

A complaint about a supposed sewer order south of #466A.

Do some streets have different spellings on various street signs?

Is it true that not all insurances will be accepted at the Villages Health centers?

There are intersections in the Villages where drivers have difficulty seeing due to overgrown shrubbery

It seems that some bicycles are oblivious to the rules of bicycles on our streets.

Speaker: Betty Cunningham of SHINE addressed the group about Medicare coverage in 2016 based on the rules and regulations released by Medicare at this time.

Next month's speaker will be will be Dr. Norman Anderson, CEO of Boissoneault Oncology Institute who will discuss Moffitts Disappearance: Land of Confusion.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM

Respectfully Submitted,

Carolyn Reichel, Secretary

toll call showed all Board members present with the exception of Cliff Weiner, excused and kinsted, absent.

The minutes of the September meeting were approved as read.

The Treasurer's report noted during September 2015 receipts were \$19,295, expenses \$19,141, ner operating cash flow \$144, and operating cash \$125.210. Compared to 2014, these numbers were all positive primarily due to successful advertising and elimination of the Bulletin for one month.

We need a volumeer to pick up our donuts from Publix to go with our after-the-meeting coffee. Let us know if you are willing.

Membership reported that applications for 2016 will be in the mail in a week or so. As promised earlier, we will offer 1. 2 or 3 year memberships. All applications will include resident information for your convenience. If there happen to be errors, please correct, otherwise indicate the length of membership you desire and the cost thereof and reform with your dues

Three etternorms wan 500 each in our cush triffe

Open forum. Questions posed may be answered in future Bulletins.

A A A A & I'm abroade to him a national transfer as a ready to information A.

The course strends beautiful and enditing in world to effect the Comment of the C

is it true that not all insurances will be accepted at the Villance Health sew each

There are intersections in the Villages where drivers have difficulty seeing due to reterown shrubbers.

It seems that surge bidycles are oblivious to the rules of bidycles on our streets.

Speaker: Betry Cunningham of SHINE addressed the group about Medicare coverage in 2016 based on the rules and revolutions released by Medicare at this time.

Next month's speaker will be will be the Northen Anderson, CEO of Brissopeault Oncology institute who will discuss Moffitte Disant careacte: Land of Confusion